
SALISBURY RECREATION COMMISSION
April 11, 2023

The meeting was called to order at 7:32 pm. on Zoom. Present were Lou Bucceri, Lisa 
McAuliffe, Raydin Neary, Danny Smith, and David Valcin. Chairman Bucceri presided.

David moved that the agenda for the meeting be approved as written. Raydin seconded the 
motion, and it was passed unanimously. Raydin moved to approve the February 14, 2023 
meeting minutes as written. Danny seconded the motion, and it was passed with one abstention.

Lisa told us that spring programs have begun.  All baseball programs will be run out of Canaan. 
The girls’ tennis coach at HVRHS is hosting a tennis clinic for middle school aged students on 
April 27. Lisa is looking into the availability of indoor facility options for tennis / pickleball / 
volleyball. Life-guarding classes will begin in late May. Lisa is currently assembling the summer
schedule and is considering adding a basketball program.

The Pope Committee has not met since the beginning of March. Recent discussions have focused
on  planning for the availability of AED units and bathrooms in the recreational facility. Lisa 
asked that additional Commissioners become more involved in upcoming planning meetings to 
advocate for recreation interests. Other arenas for advocacy are being discussed.

In her financial report, Lisa informed us that she remains within budget. The proposed budget for
the 2023-2024 fiscal year has yet to be approved by the town.

Finally, Lisa asked Commissioners to monitor their email boxes for further information about the
Pope proposals.

David moved to adjourn at 8:10 pm. The motion was seconded by Raydin and unanimously 
approved. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Louis J. Bucceri
Chairman


